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This Week
Welcome Back: Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely summer 

and are looking forward to our busy and exciting Autumn term.

Tesco Tokens: We are one of the chosen charities for Tesco’s “blue 

token” scheme at the moment. If you shop at Broadbridge Heath 

Tesco, please make sure you use your tokens to vote for us.

Annual Review Paperwork Emails: As part of our bid to both reduce 

costs and be as environmentally friendly as possible, we would like to 

start sending out Annual Review reports and minutes by email. If you 

have any views on this, please let Lesley know.

New Website: The new school website went live over the summer. You 

can see it  at   or www.queenel izabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk

www.qe2school.co.uk. We hope you like it! It is still under development, 

so bear with us as we update and adjust it. If you spot any errors or 

omissions, please do let us know by email to . website@qe2school.co.uk

A big thank you to Stephen for all his work on this.

Ceramic Tiles: Oaks are doing an art project making mosaics using 

pieces of ceramic tiling. If you, or anyone/any company you know has 

any offcut, spare or sample ceramic tiles they would be happy to 

donate, ideally in bright colours, please contact Georgina in Oaks via 

the school office.

Flu Immunisations: Students in Reception and Years 1, 2, 3 & 4 will be 

having their flu immunisations on Tuesday 3rd October. If your child is 

in any of these year groups and you would like them immunised, please 

ensure you return the consent form next week.

Volunteers: We are in need of more volunteers to help us with our wide 

and varied curriculum. At the moment we especially need people to help 

support swimming on a Tuesday morning and Rebound on a Thursday 

and Friday. If you are interested - or know anyone who might be - 

please contact us via the Office.

Diary Dates: This year’s diary dates are attached for your reference.

App of the Week
It would be lovely if you could 

let us know which Apps you 

really like that you use at 

home.

Please email your suggestions 

to: scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
Oaks - Sensory Tile

Jason, Elms - Holiday postcard

http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.qe2school.co.uk
http://website@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Palms Class
Palms have had a great week, settling into their new class. This week we have enjoyed music sessions, 

joining in with action songs and rhymes. We chose our own percussion instrument to play and had a go 

at playing them loudly and quietly! Palms have also been very creative making magic wands as part of 

our Fantasy World topic. 

Class News from Limes Class
Limes class used the book 'Millie's Marvellous Hat', by Satoshi Kitamura, to reflect on the ways that 

we are all unique. Afterwards we had fun making and decorating our own marvellous hats!

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 21/09/17. This clinic is full, there will be more dates soon.

Parent Support Group: 21/09.17 “Meet the Professionals.”

If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: 03/10/17 & 16/11/17. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight 

from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child 

and would like an appointment, please contact Alison Mitchison to book.


	Page 1
	Page 2

